
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Bought Lunch 
Forms are being sent home tomorrow to order a Bought Lunch for the last day of 
this term, Friday 16th April.  The FOSJ are co-ordinating this opportunity for 
students to buy either pizza or Pita Pit.  Forms must be back at school by Monday 
12th April.  
 
Community Digital Citizenship Parent Evening 
We are running a parent information evening on cybersafety for our families on Monday 29th 
March at 7:00pm in the Staffroom.  Anjela Webster from Generation Online will be leading this 
presentation.  Please join the staff for this educational evening. 
  

Life online and offline for young people is a seamless experience, 
however, the safety of children has not been at the forefront in the 
design of many of the spaces and sites they enjoy and engage in. The 
role of whanau is vital, and makes the greatest difference in how 
young people learn what’s needed to be safe, and how to navigate 
the online space. 
 

Fostering Digital Safety and Wellbeing in a Connected World 

Weetbix Tryathlon 
The Weetbix Tryathlon is taking place on Wednesday 31st March at Ngamotu Beach.  
Although this is not a school event, staff will be in attendance to help supervise St 
Joseph’s students.  If you need staff to walk your child and their bike to Ngamotu 
Beach, and back to St Joseph’s at the end of the day, please contact the school office.  
Staff will be leaving school at 8.10am and meeting at the school gazebo at the beach. 
 

Please note that you need to notify the school office of your child’s absence from school if they are 
participating in this event. 
 
School Traffic 

Before and after school is a busy time for everyone.  Please be patient and 
observe the road and parking rules to help protect our children and keep them 
safe.  Taking the smallest of risks is not worth the risk! 
 

The crossing on Calvert Road is specifically manned before and after school for 
the safe crossing of our students.  Please use this crossing to get your children 
safely across the road.    
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